
 

 

 

 

6 August 2015 

 

ASX Announcements Office 

Australian Securities Exchange 

 

Company Update 

Lanka Graphite Limited (ASX: LGR) (the Company) is pleased to advise that the Federal Court has this 

morning issued orders and declarations confirming that Condition (e) of the Takeover Bid has been 

satisfied. 

A copy of the orders is attached to this announcement.  

As the Company’s Takeover Bid for Euro Petroleum Ltd is now successful, the ASX has confirmed the 

Company is compliant with listing rule 11.1 and Chapters 1 and 2 of the ASX Listing Rules. 

The ASX is now working towards the Company’s shares being reinstated to official quotation 

effective from 10am on Friday 7 August 2015. 

The Company wishes to thank all shareholders and investors for their patience and support.   

 

 

 

Justyn Stedwell 

Joint Company Secretary 

 






